

SAINT MARY CATHOLIC SCHWENKSVILLE, PA.

OCTOBER 2023

# HASA NEWSLETTER



## **UPCOMING EVENTS**

- ❖ Trunk or Treat will be held on October 21<sup>st</sup> from 6:30PM to 8:30PM at the school. This will be a free event for all families that participate in HASA or \$5 per family for those not enrolled in HASA. We are very excited about this event and are making all arrangements to make the night great. Please stay tuned for more details and about signups for cars and volunteer opportunities.
- Movie Night Mark your calendars for <u>November 3<sup>rd</sup></u> as HASA will be hosting a movie night in Hedge Hall. We will be setting up a Poll on Facebook to determine what the movie will be.
- Santa Secret Workshop The Workshop will be held on <u>December 8th!</u>
  This is a day where HASA will have prepurchase items for kids to buy and give as presents for their family members. Wrapping is included! Stay tuned for more details and sign ups for volunteering.



#### October 16th

HASA limited meeting for grades 2 and 6. This meeting is to start the planning of Secret Santa Workshop.

#### November 9th -

HASA general meeting at 7pm, all are invited and encouraged to attend!

#### **December 11th**

HASA limited meeting for grades Kindergarten and 8<sup>th</sup> for planning family BINGO.



### **WHAT'S NEW**

- We will be having a Collegeville Pizza kit fundraiser! You will be able to send in orders until October 20<sup>th</sup> and pizza pick up will be October 27th. More information will be sent home.
- We are also working on some other new fundraising adventures. In May, we will be holding an ice cream night at Scoop Deville. More details will follow in the next few months. We are also looking into other restaurant fundraisers.
- CYO Winter Sports Registration is now OPEN! Basketball is open to girls and boys grades 3 to 12. Registration closes November 1<sup>st</sup> for Varsity and JV (5<sup>th</sup> to 8<sup>th</sup>). Registration closes November 26<sup>th</sup> for 4<sup>th</sup> Grade (3<sup>rd</sup> & 4<sup>th</sup> grade) and HS (9<sup>th</sup> to 12<sup>th</sup>) Any questions, please reach out to <a href="mailto:saintmarysspartans@gmail.com">saintmarysspartans@gmail.com</a>

Any questions regarding any HASA information, please feel free to email <a href="mailto:hasaaintmary@gmail.com">hasaaintmary@gmail.com</a>

HAVE A GREAT OCTOBER!

### HASA BOARD 2023-24

President:

Katle Blazuslak

Vice President: Shara Golovacha

Corresponding Secretary:

Kate Pummer

Secretary:

Rebecca Houchins

Treasurer:

Maria Tosco